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Preserving the Documents of the Past and Making Them Accessible to the Future!
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MAC’s 2018 Annual Meeting: “Blurring Boundaries, Crossing Lines” 
Chicago, Illinois, March 21–24, 2018

As you read this, MAC’s 2018 Annual Meeting in Chicago has just passed. We hope that you were able to join us in the 
Windy City! Look for the Annual Meeting recap in the July issue of the MAC Newsletter.

2018 Fall Symposium
Join us in Iowa’s first capital city and a UNESCO City of Literature for MAC’s 
2018 Fall Symposium, “Teaching with Archives and Rare Books.” It will be 
held at the University of Iowa, but not on the same weekend as a Hawkeyes’ 
home game! Dates, registration rates, and other information will be available 
in the July issue of the MAC Newsletter. 
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